On July 18th Board Member Paulette Burdick asked the following question regarding Board Item PM2 - Educational Specification for Spanish River High:

Question:  Will the recommendation offer the students the same program and facility as Seminole Ridge and Palm Beach lakes H.S.?

Response:  The program will be the same and the facilities will be comparable since the educational specifications for all three schools are the same.  The facilities will not be exactly the same because as the Board may recall Seminole Ridge HS was already designed when the decision was made to convert space into a bio-tech academy.  Palm Beach Lakes High's bio-tech academy is going into a new building and Spanish River High's academy will be going into existing buildings.  Other than that the internal spaces will be very similar.
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